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Hawkesbury River Station Upgrade

Project status

Planning approval for the Hawkesbury River Station Upgrade has been granted and the Design and
Construct contract has been awarded to Haslin Constructions.

Thank you to everyone who provided feedback during the community consultation period in June and
July this year.

Information about the feedback we received during this period and how it was considered can be found
in the project Determination Report on the project’s website www.transport.nsw.gov.au/hawkesbury-river.

Key features of the upgrade

* two new lifts to provide access to the station platforms

e anew accessible parking space and kiss and ride space

e anew accessible pathway and pedestrian crossing to the Dangar Road car park
* anew family accessible toilet and unisex ambulant toilet

« improvements to CCTV and lighting to increase safety and security.

Public display - what we heard

The Review of Environmental Factors (REF) was on public display from Thursday 27 June until Monday
22 July 2019. The REF and supporting documentation was available for viewing at Berowra Library,
Hornsby Shire Council Office, the Transport for NSW Chatswood office, and digitally on our website.

Stakeholders and the community were invited to submit feedback on the proposed designs during the
public display period.

Key themes that emerged were:

e general support for the station becoming accessible

e requests for additional bicycle parking/storage to be made available at the station

* requests for more commuter parking

e pedestrian access to the station including requests to upgrade pedestrian paths and lighting
along adjoining streets

« comments about the location of the proposed kiss and ride space

For more information call 1800 684 490, email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

or visit www.transport.nsw.gov.au/hawkesbury-river
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Next steps
Detailed design work will occur over the coming months.

Early work including site investigations and site establishment will commence later this year with
major construction to commence in early 2020.

The community will be notified before any work commences on the project.

Keeping in touch
We will continue to keep the community informed with regular project notifications and frequent online
updates posted on the project website at www.transport.nsw.gov.au/hawkesbury-river.

If you would like to be added to the project distribution list, or for further information on the Hawkesbury
River Station Upgrade, please contact us on 1800 684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au.

This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require the
services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call

Transport for NSW on (02) 9200 0200, The interpreter will then assist you with translation.
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Cantonese Hindi
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For more information call 1800 684 490, email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

or visit www.transport.nsw.gov.au/hawkesbury-river
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